
KVUE, Austin, TX 
Facility ID 35867 

 
Reduced Power Notification 

 
 

KVUE Television, Inc., licensee of television station KVUE, Austin, TX, hereby notifies 

the Commission that KVUE has been operating at 50% of its licensed power since July 12, 2022, 

due to the failure of a defective transmitter tube.  The tube has been returned to the vendor for 

evaluation and repair.  In the meantime, the station is evaluating whether it would be possible to 

temporarily reinstall a previously used transmitter tube that the failed tube had been installed to 

replace. 

 


